REGINA D’ACQUAVIVA
BARI- ITALY

dacquavivaregina@libero.it

349-4991734
Bari, 07th December, 2018
Dear Xiang Li,

as a native English apeaker and English teacher.

I have read and proofread the new version of the paper given to me by Dr.
Patrizia Suppressa.

After an attentive reading I can state that the language content meets the
required standards: GRADE A.

If you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Best regards
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